
DWR closing times

15 December 2010

What a year it has been! Many in the industry were surprised when even after the World Cup the work kept
coming. For that we are thankful.  

With the Christmas holidays upon us, DWR Distribution would like to extend sincerest gratitude to everyone for
your valued support. Enjoy time to rest, to play, and may you experience the joy and peace that this season is
really all about.

  DWR Distribution will close office on the 15th December 2010 and will reopen on 10th January 2011.  

If there is an emergency, please keep these contact numbers at hand:

Duncan Riley: 082 699 7355

Nick Britz: 072 931 4402

Bruce Riley: 079 882 7760

Robert Izzett: 082 589 2603

JC du Plessis: 079 517 1113
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